
VOCAL-Net An E-mail service to the members of the "Voice of the Canals”
residents' organization and Venice Canals community

E-Mail Date: Monday, July 2, 2007

Last evening and/or early this morning, five and possibly eight incidents of
vandalism, involving parked cars/pick-up truck, occurred on or adjacent to
Dell Avenue.  Each car had one tire damaged.  The cause can be a
puncture, slash, or possibly air released, which is difficult to determine by
looking at it.  Three of the cars are believed to have already been moved.

Locations: At the end of the 200 block of Carroll Canal Court near Dell
Avenue. Across from the park on Dell Avenue.  At the end of the 200 block
of Linnie Canal Court, around the corner on the 2400 block of Dell.  At the
end of the 200 block of Howland Canal Court, a car parked on the 2500
block of Dell.  On the 2300 block of Dell, a black pick-up was “keyed”
(vandalized by scratching with an object) along the side and the hood.

The incidents were discussed with the Security Services System
(SSS) Community Bike Patrol Officer Alan Herrera, and this e-mail
information will be sent to the LAPD Officer Robin Richards, Senior
Lead Officer, Pacific Area, and SSS owner, George Aceves.  Officer
Richards and Mr. Aceves have also been called.

Photos are illustrative of the type of damage.


